
From: Carolyn McCamman [mailto:csmccamman@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 4:18 PM 

To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 

Subject: RE: Special Zoning Request for 3152 Packard Rd 

 

Hello, 

 

I neglected to include my address along with my comments below: 

 

3074 Creek Drive 

I am opposed to the proposed zoning request, and expect it should be denied, based on the city 

ordinance. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Carolyn McCamman 

csmccamman@sbcglobal.net 

734-972-6742 

 

 

 

From: Carolyn McCamman <csmccamman@sbcglobal.net>  

Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 2:12 PM 

To: 'planning@a2gov.org' <planning@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Special Zoning Request for 3152 Packard Rd 

 

Attention Jill Thatcher: 

 

I am submitting comments regarding the proposed Special Zoning Request for Huron View 

Marijuana Provisioning center at 3152 Packard.  

 

First of all, I am concerned that the “proposed” business is currently open for business, with a lit 

neon sign indicating “Open”.  Why is it allowed to be open, prior to the special zoning request 

being approved? 

 

That notwithstanding,  according to the city’s zoning requirement,  the petition should be denied, as 

it is within the 600 foot buffer of the existing provisioning center, Ann Arbor Health, at 3060 

Packard.  While Ann Arbor Health does not appear to be on the city’s map of existing/grandfathered 

establishments, I have heard they have applied for the necessary permits.  I would expect the 

planning department must deny the special zoning request for 3152 Packard. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Carolyn McCamman 

csmccamman@sbcglobal.net 

734-972-6742 
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